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Dear Miss Wells 
 
Great Britain to Norway Multi-Purpose Interconnector (currently known as “Continental 
Link”) 
 
Further to your request for clarification of East Riding of Yorkshire Council’s position, it is 
supportive of the proposed Great Britain to Norway Multi-Purpose Interconnector (currently 
known as “Continental Link”) being considered under the Planning Act 2008 as a Nationally 
Significant Infrastructure Project. It considers that it would be best to be dealt with under the 
same planning regime as other such energy projects in the area. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
M. Sunman 
 
Matthew Sunman MRTPI 
Principal Development Management Officer – Minerals and Waste 
 
 
 


